University of New Mexico UNM Digital Repository

UNM News Minute 2011

UNM News Minute

1-20-2011

2011-01-20 UNM NEWS MINUTE

University of New Mexico Communication and Marketing Department

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalrepository.unm.edu/news minute 2011

Recommended Citation

This Newsletter is brought to you for free and open access by the UNM News Minute at UNM Digital Repository. It has been accepted for inclusion in UNM News Minute 2011 by an authorized administrator of UNM Digital Repository. For more information, please contact disc@unm.edu.

UNM News Minute #719 – January 20, 2011

LAW PROFESSOR Christine Zuni Cruz received the 2010 Pincus Award, the most prestigious honor for a clinical law professor, at the 2011 annual meeting of the Association of American Law Schools in early January. A member of the Isleta Pueblo, Zuni Cruz is founder and former director of the UNM School of Law's Southwest Indian Law Clinic and serves as editor-in-chief of the Tribal Law Journal, the only online academic journal that focuses on indigenous tribal laws. http://news.unm.edu/?p=9539

LISTEN TO THE fall 2010 commencement keynote address by Andrew Weil, "How to be Happy and Healthy in a World that's Not."

http://unmlive.unm.edu/2011/01/19/how-to-be-happy-and-healthy-in-a-world-thats-not/

THE GRADUATE STUDENT Funding Initiative is a new program offering a one-stop shop for preparing funding proposals. Graduate students are offered 50 distinct educational sessions beginning late January. Students have the option to participate in sessions independently or obtain certificates in four areas: Grant Writing, Principal Investigator Eligibility, Research Ethics and Research Compliance. For more information and to register for sessions visit: http://research.unm.edu/graduatefunding.

INFORMATION TECHNOLOGIES, Associated Students of UNM, Health Sciences Library & Informatics Center, University Libraries and Student Life are collaborating to bring improved print services to the UNM community. Beginning this spring semester, students will see any remaining free printing balance on their Lobo card carried over from the previous semester. http://news.unm.edu/?p=9620

"FAST FORWARD: four for the future" opens Friday, Jan. 21, at Tamarind Institute. The exhibit features works by Anna Hepler, Fay Ku, Mark Licari and Ethan Murrow. Recent Tamarind lithographs by all four artists will be displayed alongside works produced in their own studios. An opening reception, free and open to the public, will be held 5-7 p.m. in the Tamarind Gallery. The exhibit continues through March 4. http://news.unm.edu/?p=9534

A SPECIAL SUPPORT SHOW for the Holocaust art exhibition, "Through a Narrow Window: Friedl Dicker-Brandeis and Her Terezín Students," will be held Jan. 18 - March 11. An opening reception will also be held on Friday, Jan. 21 from 5 to 7 p.m. Both events will be held at the Masley Art Gallery. http://news.unm.edu/?p=9726

THE UNM DEPARTMENT of Psychology will host a colloquium titled, "Status of Research on Forgiveness in Applied Clinical and Basic Research Settings: Bird's Eye View," by Everett Worthington, Jr. on Friday, Jan. 21 from 12 to 1 p.m. in room 101 in Sara Reynolds Hall. http://news.unm.edu/?p=9577

MORE THAN TWO DOZEN top New Mexico journalists are participating in the UNM Journalism Boot Camp, set for Saturday, Jan. 22 from 9 a.m. to 5:30 p.m., and Sunday, Jan 23 from 2-5 p.m. at UNM's Marron Hall and Communication & Journalism building. http://news.unm.edu/?p=9662

ON MONDAY JAN. 24, Albuquerque residents taking part in the early childhood development initiative "Strong Starts for Children" will join legislators and early childhood advocates from around the state at

ne La Fonda Hotel to discuss policy recommendations for improving the lives of New Mexico's young nildren. http://news.unm.edu/?p=9456					